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Medical Marijuana Program Bulletin Number 2018-5 
Cultivator License Application Period 

 
 Pursuant to Section 1.5(B)(1) of the Rules and Regulations Related to the Medical 
Marijuana Program Administered by the Rhode Island Department of Business Regulation 230-
RICR-800-05-1 (the “Regulations”), the Department of Business Regulation (the “Department”) 
may modify the licensed cultivator application period each year based on patient and program 
need.  Having considered patient and program need, the Department has determined not to 
reopen the licensed cultivator application period during the months of January, February, and 
March, 2019.   
 

Any questions concerning this bulletin or cultivator licensing should be directed to 
dbr.mmpcompliance@dbr.ri.gov. 
 
 

 
       Norman Birenbaum 
       Principal Economic and Policy Analyst 
       Medical Marijuana Program  
 
 
 
 
Dated: December 28, 2018 
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